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Wednesday 12th October 2022  -  Scarecrow Fair 

Thursday 13th October 2022  -  Year 2 Expections Meeting 3.40pm to 4.15pm 

Friday 21st October 2022  -  Harvest Mufti Day 

Friday 21st October 2022  -  Last Day of Term 1 

Monday 31st October 2022  -  Training Day, school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 1st November 2022  -   First Day of Term 2 

Tuesday 8th November 2022  -  Parents Evening 3.30pm to 6.40pm 

Wednesday 9th November 2022  -  Parents Evening 3.30pm to 5.40pm 

Tuesday 8th November 2022  -  EYFS Open Day Sessions 

Tuesday 29th November 2022  -  EYFS Open Day Sessions 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

As we had such an amazing response last year at 

Oakway Academy for Harvest Festival we will be 

having a Mufti Day again on  Friday 21st October 

We are asking for asking for donations of food which 

will be then passed on to Wellingborough Food 

Bank. 

Year 6  -  Tins of Fruit/Vegetables/Tomatoes 

Year 5  -  Tins of Custard/Rice Pudding 

Year 4  -  Pasta Sauces 

Year 3  -  Cereals 

Year 2  -  Biscuits 

Year 1  -  Cup of Soup Packets 

Reception  -  Jam 

Donations can be brought into Oakway from       

Monday 17th October 2022 

Many thanks 

Due you have a child due to start school September 2023? 

Join us at one of our Reception Open Days which are taking 

place on 

Tuesday 8th November at 9.30am and 1.15pm 

Tuesday 29th November at 9.30am, 1.15pm and 4pm 

Please call 01933 678714 or email                                                

admin@oakwayacademy.org.uk to book a place! 

https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/school-admissions/school-

application 

Is your child in Year 6? 

The application process for applying for your 

child’s secondary school place for next Septem-

ber is now open!  Parents should make their 

applications online at  

https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/school-

admissions/school-application 

If you need any support with your child’s appli-

cation, please speak to the office as we will be 

happy to assist. 

Don’t forget the deadline is midnight on 

Monday 31st October 2022 for              

applications! 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

Please remember to order your child’s school        

dinners every day online using your swift pay       

account.     

All meals are to be paid in advanced! 

Should you need details to create your account 

please contact the school office. 
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